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Teaching and Learning at South Hill 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
Our school website is full of information to help parents/carers know what their child is learning at South 

Hill as well as general information about our school. To view this information and to support your child’s 
learning journey, please go to www.southhill.herts.sch.uk and select the ‘Class pages’ tab followed by 
your child’s year group. Here you will find: 
 

Class burb with details of who teaches your child as well as a few details of the exciting year ahead. 
 

Yearly overview  
 
An overview of what your child will be learning about in each subject 

in their new year group. This is useful to look at for opportunities to 
support and extend their learning outside the classroom. You could 
visit the local library and borrow some books on the topics covered, 
look at the topic together on the internet or even plan a local trip. 

 
 

 

Knowledge organisers 
 
In most subjects, we use Knowledge Organisers to detail what key 
knowledge your child will be taught and that we want them to 

retain. These are stuck into pupil books at the start of a new topic 
and referred to throughout, as we build knowledge over time. 
Included is subject specific key vocabulary which is essential to 
each topic. 

 
 

Transition Booklet 
 

Our child friendly transition books are designed to help pupils know all of the 
practical information they need to know when changing year groups or starting a 
new class, such as information about their classroom, PE days, School trips and 
shows.  

 
 
 

The Year group pages also contain some specific Year group information, such as the phonics screening 

in Year 1 or the multiplication times tables check in Year 4. They also contain recommended reading lists, 

tricky spelling word lists and VIPERS reading question sets. We hope you find this information useful in 
supporting your child on their learning journey and we ask that you spend time navigating these pages 
with your child in order to further their knowledge and understanding of our curriculum.  

 
Yours sincerely 
 
C Farmery 

 

Mrs Claire Farmery 
Assistant Headteacher – Teaching and Learning         
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